
 

 

Current Military Leave policy: 

Military Leave 

The County allows employees who require time off from work to fulfill military duties to meet 

those commitments.  Employees with such commitments are expected to notify their immediate 

supervisor and to provide the County with a copy of the orders as soon as possible. We ask that 

you be sensitive to the County's needs when scheduling military duty or training. 

 

 

Proposed Updates to Military policy: 

 

Military Leave 

Employees who are members of any U.S. military reserve component, including the Tennessee 

Army and the Air National Guard, will be granted a leave of absence for all periods of military 

service during which they are engaged in the performance of duty or training for this state or for 

the United States of America under competent orders.  

 

While on leave, the employees will receive their regular compensation for a period not to exceed 

twenty (20) working days per calendar year, plus any additional days that may result from a call 

to active state duty by the Governor.  Such requested leave shall be supported with copies of the 

armed forces order.   

 

If a holiday occurs during the employee’s leave, he/she will receive holiday pay. 

 

An employee required to report for military training shall show the appropriate orders to their 

supervisor. A Change of Status form shall be completed and forwarded, along with a copy of the 

employee’s military orders, to the Human Resources Department. 

 

Any benefits the employee has elected will be suspended if and when the employee’s military 

coverage takes effect.  The employee will continue to pay the monthly premiums until military 

benefit coverage takes effect.  The employee will be allowed to resume benefit coverage (with no 

waiting period) with Blount County upon his/her return to employment with the County. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


